
COUNCIL MEETINGS
Wednesday 28 June 2.00pm  
(Council Chambers, Leongatha)
Dates are also listed on Council’s 
website at:
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
meeting-dates
To watch the ‘open’ part of the 
meeting live or when it suits you, 
visit:
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/live
Please contact the Governance 
Team for questions about Council 
Meetings.

South Gippsland Shire Council News

SMALL BUSINESS NETWORKING 
DINNER 
Calling all small businesses in the 
South Gippsland Shire! You’re invited 
to our Small Business Networking 
Dinner sponsored by NBN. For more 
information and to purchase tickets, 
please head to:
https://www.southgippsland.vic.gov.
au/business

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES
Looking for a new job? We might have 
the perfect position for you!

Check out our current vacant positions 
here: www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
vacantpositions

REQUEST FOR TENDER

Council is seeking submissions from 
qualified companies/applicants for the 
following:

RFT/373 – Design and Construct 
Landslips Repair, Various Locations.

Tenders close 2pm AEST on Tuesday 20 
June 2023

Documentation is available from 
Council’s e-Tendering Portal
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/tenders

CONTACT US
9 Smith Street, Leongatha
03 5662 9200
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au

Youth Council
South Gippsland Shire Council is excited 
to announce the relaunch of the South 
Gippsland Youth Council (SGYC).

The SGYC is an initiative led by young 
people who want to represent the voice 
of the youth who live, work and/or study 
in South Gippsland.

What are the benefits of being involved?

Not only will you develop your own 
skills in areas such as advocacy, 
project management, media and 
communications, and have some unique 
opportunities to develop your leadership 
skills, you will also have the opportunity 
to:

• Improve the life of South Gippsland’s 
young people just like you.

• Lend your voice so key decision-
makers in the community hear from 
young people.

• Lead the development and delivery of 
projects that are important to young 
people.

• Meet other like-minded people.

• Have fun and be challenged!

Who can join the SGYC?

Anyone 14 to 24 years old who is 
passionate about improving the quality 
of life for young people in South 
Gippsland.

How do I join?

Fill out the online Expression of Interest 
form at:

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/youth

Or find out more by contacting Sophie 
on 5662 9200 or  
sophied@southgippsand.vic.gov.au

Last year, Council asked for community 
feedback on a proposal to create a Shared 
Pathway on Station Street in Foster, to 
connect the township with the Great Southern 
Rail Trail.

We received a great response from local 
residents, and from this we would now like to 
hear from the Foster community once more, 
to see if these proposed options meet the 
needs of the local community and the project 
aim of improving pedestrian and cyclist 
safety.

You can provide your feedback at: 

https://yoursay.southgippsland.vic.gov.au

Foster Shared Pathway


